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GIS	Day	Poster	Competition
GIS	Day	2011	is	Wednesday	16th	November	2011	and	URISA,	USA,	is	pleased	to	announce	its	support	of	GIS	Day	student	poster
competitions.	URISA	look	forward	to	receiving	GIS	Day	poster	competition	guidelines.	Also	posters	that	are	selected	as	winning	entries	to
promote	the	accomplishments	of	both	the	students	and	institutions	are	welcomed.	In	further	recognition	of	the	winning	posters,	URISA	is
pleased	to	provide	one-year	student	memberships	for	the	best	poster	in	each	category.	

It	is	expected	that	URISA's	GIS	Day	Student	Poster	Competition	page	will	quickly	become	a	very	valuable	GIS	teaching	and	research
resource,	and	we	look	forward	to	assisting	professors,	students,	and	competition	judges	as	they	plan	their	GIS	Day	activities.

	

Poster	competitions	are	an	excellent	means	of	illustrating	and	testing	how	well	students	are	able	to	demonstrate	both	research	skills	and
communication	skills.	Many	geography	and	GIS	degree	and	certificate	programs	sponsor	student	poster	competitions,	particularly	as	part
of	their	GIS	Day	events.

	

https://www.gim-international.com/content/news/gis-day-poster-competition


